
  
 Dear Parents, 

            We have had another wonderful Sports Day this year! It could not 
have taken place without the fantastic help from our parents and 
community! 

Thank you so much to those of you who gave up an entire day to volunteer 
with us; we really really appreciate it and are very grateful for your 
dedication and commitment to making Sports Day a huge success. You all 
truly made the difference to the children… so thank you for your 
encouragement and endless smiles! 

Special thanks to our teachers and staff for the absolute amazing help you 
gave the PTA, and for ensuring that everything went smoothly. There aren’t 
enough words to thank you all; we simply could not have done it without 
you. 

To all the parents who came, even for a little while, to shout 
encouragement and cheer everyone…. Thank you. 

Thank you, everyone, for all the support to the PTA!!! 

See you all at our next event coming up February 15, 2019. 
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